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To:  �utknecht, �ackie <jackie.gutknecht@emory.e�u>

Dear Parent/Guardian of

INCOMING STUDENT,
Welcome to the Oxford family!

 

We are thrilled your student has chosen to join the Oxford College community.
We know going to college can be a family affair, so we have pulled together some
important resources to assist you throughout the next few months before your
Emory Eagle leaves the nest.  

Beginning today, you can find our Eagle Updates in your inbox. This bi-weekly
email will keep you up to date on important deadlines and reminders leading up
to your student's start in August.  

Accidentally delete an important email? That's okay! You can find everything you
need on the Welcome Website, designed specifically for incoming first-year
students and families. This site has all of the contact information, deadlines, and
checklists you will need to make your student's transition to college a breeze
(even in the summer heat). You can also find information regarding advising and
registration, housing, student health, and more. 

You might notice that some dates like move-in day and New Student Orientation
are TBD. That's because our wonderful campus partners are still working to
finalize those details. Please continue to check the Welcome Website often, as
dates and new information will be added there as soon as they're confirmed. 

 

800.723.8328

 

770 .784.835
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We can't wait to continue to connect with you throughout this process. We'll be
back in touch in two weeks' time! 

Sincerely, 

The Office of Enrollment Services 
Oxford College of Emory University 

WELCOME WEBSITE 

FOLLOW US 

Oxford College Office of Enrollment Services
122 Few Circle, Oxford, GA 30054-1418

oxadmission@emory.edu
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